
 

Sunday, 28th February 2021 

 

 

To:  The Parents of YEAR 11 Art and Design students – ART MOCK EXAMINATION  
( A REMINDER OF DATES AND OTHER REQUIREMENTS ) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. It is that crucial time of the Year as we are approaching the Mock 

Examinations for Year 11 students and there are some particular requirements to be met with 

regard to Art and Design. We therefore invite you to kindly read this update very carefully and 

then will require you to kindly sign the letter and scan it and email it to the Head of Art and 

Design : Ms. Sharon Fernandes on sharon.fernandes-smchs@smgeducation.org 

 
Parents may access the Pearson Edexcel link that is posted on the school website. By this time all 

lessons in the Art Journal should have been completed. Kindly post a video of your book in Google 

Classroom ( Art ) so that your teacher can clearly view your work.  

 
The final lesson is the compositions for the A1 canvas. Please make sure that your child has the 

correct dimensions. Anything smaller than A1 will result in immediate disqualification.  The 

teacher will approve one of the child’s compositions and only once this approval has been given 

can the child enlarge this composition to the A1 size and sketch out ONLY THE OUTLINE. NO 

PAINTING WHATSOEVER SHOULD BE DONE. Children are also allowed to prime the canvas 

before they start outlining, 2 coats is the best. Already primed canvas does not help much.  

 
The Mock Examination will take place virtually via a live Zoom call on :  

 Saturday, 6th March :  8:00 am to 12:00 pm 

 Sunday, 7th March:   8:00 am to 11:00 am 

 Monday, 8th March:   8:00 a m  to 11:00 am 

 

Children’s cameras MUST be on throughout the duration of the exam . Please make sure well in 

advance of a secure and stable Wifi connection for your child.  
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The Art teacher will post the Zoom link in Google Classroom the same morning before 8:00 am.  

Give off your very best. Your teachers are available to guide you if you have any questions at this 

stage. Please connect with them. After the A1 canvas has been completed an essay has to be 

written. It is an evaluation of three years of collective work.  

 
We wish the children all the best and we hope that they will express their talents as best as they 

can . 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
      ( Principal ) 

 

 

 

This letter must be signed by  the child’s parent and scanned and emailed back to Ms. Sharon on 

sharon.fernandes-smchs@smgeducation.org 

 

NAME OF CHILD : ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

CLASS AND SECTION : YEAR ELEVEN _____________________________________________________ 

 

NAME OF PARENT : _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PARENT’S SIGNATURE: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

DATE : ________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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